
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: Purchase of a new John Deere Mower 

 

DATE:  May 15, 2015 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The Public Works Commission, at the May 5th meeting, discussed the purchase of 

a new John Deere mower.  A quote was received from Frontier Ag & Turf in 

Cannon Falls in the amount of $8,879.04 (state bid price). The purchase will be 

divided between the water, sewer, parks and athletic field budgets.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION  

 

Motion to approve the purchase of the John Deere mower from Frontier Ag & Turf 

in Cannon Falls as recommended by the Public Works Commission. 
 


